Announcements

The Homecoming dance will be held Friday, September 23 from 9 pm to 11:30 pm. If you would like to
bring a guest that does not attend AHS, you will need to sign up in the office and have a guest pass
completed. Deadline to sign up and for passes to be returned is Wednesday, September 21.

AHS student body. Your energy and enthusiasm at this past Friday nights football game was amazing.
You proved a student section can be rambunctious and positive at the same time. Please continue
these standards throughout the school year. Also when preparing your attire for the evening, be

mindful to not only to promote the theme but also attire appropriate for a school activity. Go Cowboys &
Cowgirls!!!

This is the final week to turn in KAY membership dues and submit T-shirt order if you're wanting to
place one. Please turn money in to Ms. Schmidt's room.

Join FBLA - there is a meeting during seminar next Wednesday, September 14th.



